
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      Rushey Green Primary School 

 Nursery Newsletter - Autumn 1 2021 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Rushey Green Nursery! This half term will be all about settling 

the children and getting them used to their new environment. We will be 

learning all about ourselves, our bodies and the people close to us, and we’ll 

also be introducing the key learning behaviours that will form the foundation 

for their learning journey in the years ahead. We’ll be learning all about how 

to listen to our friends, share our toys, and use our language to express our 

needs. We’re excited about our new journey with all the fresh new faces. 

 
  
 

As well as settling in the children, we’ll also be developing key skills 

across all seven areas of learning and development:  

 

Communication and Language: Learning songs, rhymes, and the 

importance of listening to our teachers and friends  

 

Personal Social and Emotional Development: Making choices during 

our play and playing well alongside our friends  

 

Physical Development: Using one-handed tools and developing 

balancing skills  

 

Literacy: Sharing books with adults  

 

Maths: Reciting numbers past 5 

 

Understanding the world: Using a wide range of vocabulary to 

describe our experiences  

 

Art and design: Exploring different materials  

 

We’ll also be focussing on five core books through the term: The 

Very Hungry Caterpillar, We’re going on a bear hunt, The Gruffalo, 

Goldilocks and the Three bears, and the Gingerbread man. 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    

  

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember! 

Half term: 25th October - 29th October 

 
 

Healthy lunch  

 

We offer a healthy, balance school lunch 

and can accommodate most dietary needs  

If you opt for pack lunch, A typical healthy 

packed lunch should contain: 

 

Sandwiches 

Fruit 

Biscuit/Cake 

Yoghurt 

Healthy bar 

Juice or water 

 

For health and safety reasons packed 

lunches must not contain nuts, sweets, 

chocolate, fizzy drinks or glass bottles. 

For health and safety reasons packed 

lunches must not contain nuts, sweets, 

chocolate, fizzy drinks or glass bottles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Start and Finish 

 

Pick-up and drop off will be at the Penerley Road 

Gate. If you are more than 15 minutes late, 

please go to the front office (Culverley Road) to 

pick up or drop off  

Please let us know if someone other than 

yourselves will be picking up or dropping off 

your child 

 

N1:  

Monday 08:45 - 15: 10 

Tuesday 08:45 - 15: 10 

Wednesday 08:45 - 11:30  

N2: 

Wednesday 12:45 - 15:10 

Thursday 08:45 - 15:10  

Friday 08:45 - 15:10  

N3 (full time): 

Monday - Friday 08:45 - 15:00 

 

 

 

  

Spare clothes 

Toileting accidents are very common. 

Please pack your child a spare set of 

clothes (underwear, socks, top and 

bottoms) each day. These do not have 

to be school uniform. 

 

 

   

 Water bottles 

Please ensure you send your child to school 

everyday with a named reusable water bottle, 

not the single use plastic ones. These bottles 

must only contain water, no juice or fizzy drinks 

please. 

 

 

 

 

 


